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MEETING- The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Tuesday, March 8 at the UAW 647 Union Hall, located at 10020 Reading Road, Evendale, Ohio. The 2nd shift will meet at 1:00PM, 1st and 3rd shifts meet at 3:30PM.


· FUTURE RETIREES- If you want to stay informed after you retire, you can go to our homepage (www.iamll912.org) and sign up to receive our emails, or you can contact Dan Havlin at 513-240-4045.
· JOB OPPORTUNITY SYSTEM- To access the Job Opportunity System from the my.ge.com homepage, go to the Applications and Tools tab and then to the Job Opportunity System tab. If you are having trouble with it, go to Hourly Staffing and see Nancy Austing or Betsy Enderle.
· RETIREMENT PARTIES- If any Stewards have a Retirement Party to report, contact Dan Havlin at 240-4045 or havlin.dan5@gmail.com and he will send an email to all Stewards with the information.
· ELECTION INFORMATION CENTER- Harriet Forder has organized an Election Information Center outside of the IAM Office. This is so Our Members can have all the information they need to make an informed decision when they go to vote. Be sure to check it out periodically.
· STEWARDS- When you attend the monthly meeting, if you are a Steward, be sure to put an S after your name in the Attendance book so we can have a record of your attendance.
· NEW STEWARDS TRAINING- New Stewards training will happen sometime in March. We will keep you informed.
· VRIP- The current number that the VRIP has gotten to is 796. It is expected to go higher.
· SPLIT THE POT- Our Split the Pot winner was Nate Mueller. Nate donated the money to the troops. Thanks Nate. 






To join the IAM 912 Mailing List, log on to: www.iamll912.org       Also, like us on Facebook: facebook.com/IAM.912
